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Help your children understand… 
There is a fantastic website to help your child understand the recent events in the media. 

The website www.winstonswish.org.uk has a page called:  ‘Responding to children and young 
people affected by the media coverage of the incident in Manchester’.  

Be honest with your children and help them understand. 

 TRIPS  

All the decisions we make at De Bohun have the 
safety of children and staff at the very center.  

As a result of the increased terrorist threat level we 
are risk assessing all planned trips and taking 
advice from the Local Authority and the Police.  
This may result in a number of things such as a 
change in transport method or additional 
accompanying adults. However, it may also result 
in the trip being cancelled.  

If this happens, we will work really hard to find an 
alternative as quickly as possible.  

We understand that this is frustrating for everyone, 
but please support us in making decisions we 
believe to be in the best interests of our children.  

EMERGENCY PLAN 

Because of recent events, we have followed 
national advice to enhance our Emergency Plan. 
This current plan has an effective strategy to 
evacuate the school. But we are going to add a 
‘lockdown’ procedure.  

This will involve teachers asking children to 
position themselves in the classroom in the safest 
possible way and lock the classroom door.  

We will practice this procedure after half-term. We 
will ensure that it is done in the safest and calmest 
possible way for all children.  

We have also revised all our security procedures, 
so please do not be offended if a member of staff 
ask who you are!  

We will ensure that we make the school the safest 
place possible for our children.  



 

 

 

Who will win the attendance award this term?  

Please ensure your child is in school every day. 

Remember, this term’s prize is a visit to 
Cuffley Camp! 
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Save the 
date! 

The Friends are hosting the 
annual Fun Day on 

Saturday 1 July! 

We need as many 
volunteers as possible. If 

you can help please speak to 
the Main Office.  

 

Anti-Bullying  
The Senior Leadership Team have written guidance on 
how the school will deal with this very important 
matter in the future. Please have a look at it on our 
website:  

http://www.debohun.enfield.sch.uk/Anti-Bullying-Guidance/                                                      

  


